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2022 Stephanie-Miller Davis Library Summer Grant Recipients
Announced!
The Stephanie Miller-Davis Grant is a grant program to promote early childhood literacy in the rural
South Dakota communities. Funding is made possible from the Stephanie Miller-Davis Charitable
Fund, a private donor advised fund from a SD family, in collaboration with the SD State Library and the
South Dakota Community Foundation.


The South Dakota State Library would like to congratulate the nineteen awarded libraries below!

https://www.sdcommunityfoundation.org/giving/support-an-existing-fund/stephanie-miller-davis-charitable-fund
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See the South Dakota Community Foundation Press Release for more information about the
Stephanie Miller-Davis Library Summer Reading Grant Program.

https://library.sd.gov/LIB/DEV/GRNTS/SMD/index.aspx
https://library.sd.gov/LIB/DEV/GRNTS/SMD/2022.aspx
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